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NOTICE OF MEETING OF THE 
EAST WISCONSIN COUNTIES RAILROAD CONSORTIUM 

 
 
 There will be a meeting of the East Wisconsin Counties Railroad Consortium 
on Wednesday, October 6, 2010, at 8:00 o'clock a.m., commencing at the  
Parking Lot of the E. H. Wolf Oil Company, located at 414 Kettle Moraine  
Drive, Slinger, Wisconsin.  Contact Phone No. 414-750-6402 (Ken Lucht).   
 
 

AGENDA 
 
 

1. Call meeting to order – Chairman Jerald Holub. 
 

2. Roll call. 
 

3. Certification of Public Notice. 
 

4. Board a bus and travel to Oshkosh, Wisconsin.  In Oshkosh, Wisconsin, 
get off bus, board a specialized inspection railcar and travel to 414 Kettle  
Moraine Drive, Slinger, Wisconsin.  The purpose of the trip by specialized 
inspection railcar from Oshkosh, Wisconsin, to Slinger will be to visually  
inspect the railroad corridor. 

 
5. Adjourn. 

 
 
NOTE TO CONSORTIUM MEMBERS:   
 
Please notify Ken Lucht if you DO plan to attend this event. 
 
Please also notify Ken Lucht if you DO NOT plan to attend this event. 
 
Ken Lucht may be reached at 414-750-6402. 
 
It is very important to notify Ken Lucht, because there is limited seating. 
 
NOTICE AND AGENDA sent to County Clerks in the EWCRC Region with a  
request to please post. 

 

 


